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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 8:20 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: 

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: grace Trifaro <grace.trifaro@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 5:59 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject:  
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
grace Trifaro <grace.trifaro@gmail.com> 
 

to dep.necec 

 
 

Dear Ms. Burke,  
 
    I am writing to ask the Department of Environmental Protection to REVOKE THE CMP CORRIDOR 
PERMITS, as we, the Maine people voted to Ban this egregious project and won  Yes on Question 1! 
Our voices must be heard and counted!  
     The DEP has a moral obligation to PROTECT the Environment....not POLLUTE it!  By giving the 
green light for CMP to  Clear-cut hundreds of acres of Forest, the DEP is contributing to the Climate 
Crisis we are facing due to mass  DeForestation Projects here in Maine and around the World.    
     Scientists have long held that Forests are the Lungs of the Earth, clearing out Toxins, Cooling the 
Earth and providing much needed Habitat for Wildlife and Birds. Bird populations in Maine and 
elsewhere are in dramatic decline due to Deforestation. Little by little, environmentatlists such as 
myself and others have lost the trust in the DEP to do whats right for the environment as the DEP 
keeps supporting large-scale destructive to the Environment Projects. The CMP Corridor is the last 
Straw!   Do the right thing and what your Agency was set out to do....Protect (NOT Pollute) the 
Environment! Please REVOKE CMP's CORRIDOR  DEP Permits! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Grace Trifaro 
Wells, Maine 04090 


